
The Government of the Bolivarian Republic of Venezuela 

categorically expresses its repudiation and absolute 

condemnation of the massacre perpetrated by Israeli Zionism in 

the UNRWA Fakhoura school, located in the Jabaliya refugee 

camp in the northern Gaza Strip, during the morning of Saturday, 

November 18, 2023, which left more than 200 dead, mostly 

children.

Venezuela joins the request made by South Africa, Bangladesh, 

Bolivia, Comoros, and Djibouti to the International Criminal Court 

to investigate the Israeli aggression against Gaza, characterized 

by war crimes and genocide perpetrated by the Zionist tyranny of 

Israel.

We reiterate our appeal to the international community and to the 

conscience of all humanity to join efforts and continue with the 

actions that lead to an end of the indiscriminate slaughter of 

women, children and the elderly, perpetrated by the occupying 

power of Israel to the brotherly Palestinian people.

Caracas, November 19, 2023


	Slide 1

